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MARTIN G. PETERSEN, Superintendent 

• 

March 4, 1999 

Dear Patrick, 

This is to commend you for representing Turlock High School in the annual 

Occupational Olympics and Career Exposition held at the Stanislaus County 

Fairgrounds recently. You placed Second in TOM. I would like to extend my 

congratulations to you for earning this honor. 

Your winning is indicative of the personal time and effort that you have put forth 

in this field , and is recognized by school administrators, teachers, parents, other 

students, and the community. I encourage you to continue your 

work. 

My best wishes that you experience a bright and prosperous future. 

Sincerely, 

MPG: cy 
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